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Please Join Us On 

 

Friday, December 2nd at 

 

8:30 am in the Church 

 

For the 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Dear Saint Peter Families, 
 
During Advent we prepare for the coming of 
God’s Son, Jesus. In preparation for this special 
season the first and seventh grade classes are 
coordinating our annual “Baby Shower for 
Jesus”.  Let us all share Jesus’ light with those in 
need by donating baby items which will be 
delivered to the Madonna House in Neptune 
before Christmas.    Items needed include 
diapers, wipes, baby formula, new clothing and 
blankets, baby toys, bathing supplies. 
 
Donations may be brought to your child’s 
classroom no later than Friday, December 9th. 
 
Thank you for your support. 

 

Miss Cronin & the 7th grade 
Mrs. Nocchi & the 1st grade 

  



 

November, 2016 

 

Dear Saint Peter School Families, 

 

 Are you looking for an Advent project for your family? Please be a 

part of our STOCKING STUFFER project. We are collecting new gifts 

to be sent to Saint Gregory’s for children who don’t receive many gifts 

for Christmas. We are asking for donations of NEW and 

UNWRAPPED gifts for children ages newborn to 17 years. Little gifts 

are great but every gift doesn’t really have to fit in a stocking. Some gift 

ideas are: mittens, socks, perfume, cologne, jewelry, hair accessories, 

books, crayons, chalk, balls, dolls, wallets, pocketbooks, Matchbox cars, 

craft kits, toys, games, and stuffed animals. Any gift idea you think 

someone would like to find on Christmas morning would be 

appreciated. Donations will be accepted through Monday, December 

12. Each class will be accepting donations. 

 

 May God bless you and your family at this most special time of year. 

 

                                                                      Sincerely, 

                                                                      Miss Butler 
  



 

PTA NEWS 

 

!Saint Peter School 
Families!

It’s that time of year again, 

Along with this flyer is the Family Order Form with 

gift cards from many retailers to choose from. Some 

new ones have been added from last year.  

If you wish to order, make your selections on the 

form and return with a check made payable to  

St. Peter School. 

Please return all orders to Katie Stevenson c/o 

Michaela Grade 3 by December 2, 2016. This will 

ensure delivery well before holiday parties and 

festivities. 
 
 



  



  



  



 

Is Coming 

 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

 St. Peter PTA will be hosting Santa’s Workshop for grades K thru 8 on Wednesday, 

December 7, 2016 from 8:30am to 2:00pm. The children will be able to purchase Christmas 

presents for family and friends with the assistance of parents (Santa’s Helper’s) who have 

volunteered for the event. 

 There will be a budget envelope sent home Tuesday, November 30th, in the 

communication folder attached to this letter. Please use this envelope to help your child 

decide who they will purchase gifts for and how much to budget for each gift. Items in the 

shop will cost from .50 cents up to $8.00. Each grade will have a designated time to shop. 

 Please enclose their shopping money in the budget envelope. Any change will be 
returned in the budget envelope. If paying by check please make the check payable to  

St. Peter School. 

Volunteers are needed to help with setting up the Santa Shop on Tuesday, December 6, 

2016, from Noon to 3:00pm.  Also, we need parents to help on the day of Santa’s 

Workshop to assist the children with shopping. 

 If you are available to assist on either day, please fill out the appropriate section below 

and send it to Beth Dunn kindness of Thomas Dunn Grade 4 no later than Monday, November 

28, 2016. All volunteers must sign up in advance in order to participate. 

This really is a wonderful fun day that all the children love. Thank you in advance for your 

Help! 

SET UP:  Tuesday, December 6, 2016: Noon to 3pm. 
 

Name_______________________________Phone______________ 
 
 

 

SANTA HELPER:  Wednesday, December 7, 2016 from 

8:00am to 2:00pm 
 

Name_______________________________Phone______________ 



 

 

 

 

 

It may seem a little early to start thinking about 

Christmas but it will be upon us before you know it. 
 

This year’s Christmas Cash 50/50 is more important 

than ever as the PTA looks to make up for missed car 

raffle sales at the Seafood Festival.  
 

Please look for your Christmas Cash 50/50 tickets in 

this week’s communication folder.  There will be 10 

tickets for you to sell. 
 

Should you need more, please contact Cindy Petrella via 

text or phone at  

732-672-3966. 
 

All tickets to be returned to Christine Benol c/o Amelia 

Benol, Gr. 5, by December 12. 
 

Drawing to be held before the Christmas Show, 

Wednesday, December 14. 
 

Thank you for your continued support.  
 

Christine Benol &Cindy Petrella 
 

 


